
From: Richard Abou-Nassar  

Sent: Tuesday, October 6, 2020 2:03 PM 

To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 

Cc: lina abou-nassar 

Subject: Bayview Condo, Forester Marsh City Files: D01-20003, D02-20009 

Dear Mr. Stephen Huycke, 

City Clerk 

Please find enclosed my concerns regarding the above-mentioned subject. 

Sincerely yours, 

Richard Abou-Nassar 



 


